
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Monday, 8th May, 2017.  
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully: 
 

 
 Parents of pupils in Year Seven: 

 
A Confirmation Practice has been arranged for Monday, 15th May @ 
8.30pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Clogher.  

 
         A Service of Light for pupils in Year Seven has been arranged for Thursday,      
         11th May @ 7.30pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra. The Confirmation  

Pledge will be administered at the Service Of Light. All Year 7 pupils and 
parents are asked to attend. A practice for pupils will take place tomorrow and  
Thursday during school. All pupils are asked to bring their Baptismal Candles 
into school by Wednesday, 10th May.  
 

 Year Seven homework this week will consist of reading, spelling practice, spelling 
workbook activities and Confirmation work. This will include Confirmation learning 
work. Please make sure that your child completes all his/her learning work. I will be 
testing pupils next week. Monsignor Maccartan McQuaid will deliver a 
Question and Answer session at Confirmation and our pupils have always 
answered the questions exceptionally well.  

 
 Please note that we can no longer accept £5 Bank of England notes into the 

school office.  
 

 Pupils are completing their Annual Standardised Tests during the month of 
May. Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if your child is 
going to be absent from school during the month of May to minimise disruption to 
testing. 
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‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

 
 Sports Day will take place on Friday, 2nd June (weather permitting) during 

school hours. Our P.E. Co-ordinator, Mr. Colton will be sending out a letter this 
week with further information. If you have any questions regarding Sports Day, 
please contact Mr. Colton directly.  

 
 Our Annual Fun Night will take place on Friday, 2nd June (weather 

permitting). Further details to follow shortly.  
 

 Our Annual Achievements Assembly (Prize-Giving) will take place on the 
morning of Friday, 16th June. Year 1/2: 9.20am – 10.00am. Year 3/4: 10.00am 
– 10.45am. Year 5/6/7: 10.45 – 11.45am.   

 
 Please ensure that your child has had suncream applied before coming to school, 

when appropriate. Pupils are also welcome to bring some suncream to reapply 
throughout the day.  

  
 A reminder to please park safely when dropping your child/children off in the 

morning, collecting your child in the afternoon or when visiting our school. In the 
interests of child safety, pupils should be escorted by an adult to the pedestrian 
gate and collected fom inside the pedestrian gate in the afternoon.  
 

 Parents of pupils in Year 1/2: Please find attached a letter from Mrs. Mullan. 
 

 Please find attached our latest School Matters Newsletter. 
 

 An important letter from our Eco - Committee will be sent home tomorrow.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 


